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Highlights 

▪ The Ohio Department of Health (ODH) may experience a minimal increase in costs to 
develop the required type 1 diabetes informational materials and to post the information 
on its website. 

▪ Public school districts may also experience a minimal increase in printing costs to 
disseminate the required materials to parents if paper copies are provided. 

Detailed Analysis 

The bill requires the Ohio Department of Health (ODH) to create informational materials 
on type 1 diabetes for parents, guardians, educators, and other persons having care or charge of 
children. The materials must include pertinent information outlined by the bill to inform and 
educate about type 1 diabetes in children. ODH must make the materials available on its website 
in a format suitable for easy downloading and printing. The bill also requires public schools; 
community schools; science, technology, engineering, and mathematics (STEM) schools; and 
chartered nonpublic schools that serve elementary school students to provide a copy of the ODH 
type 1 diabetes informational materials to each student’s parent or guardian upon the student’s 
enrollment in elementary school. 

ODH may experience a minimal increase in costs to develop the informational materials 
and to post the information on its website. Public school districts may also experience a minimal 
increase in printing costs if paper copies of the information are disseminated. 
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